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2015 – 2016  Season Newsletter 

Grenville Snowmobile Association Executive 
 

President    Bernie Davy              925-2261 
Vice-President    Dave Malanka                        345-5800 
Secretary    Kim Hurlbert        925-5182 
Treasurer    Gary Mielke   925-3038 
Managing Director   Lyle Dillabough  926-5502 
Director    Luella Shannon  926-5201 
Director    Norma Kerr   925-2513 
Director    Cindy Shannon  926-0263 
Trail Boss    Jim Hehir   926-2576 

President’s Message 
Work has already started on the trails for the upcoming season. A considerable amount of 
trail brushing has to be done this year to accommodate the anticipation of a larger groomer 
in the area, as well as keeping the brush well back for better view. 
 
We have established there is a road allowance known as the Noe Rd extension running 
north, connecting up to the Newman road (formerly Pruner Rd) running east which will 
allow us to re-open E105 through to E113 to the rail line, instead of having to go south to 
the 401 and then north again. We are working with the district and the OFSC to hopefully 
get some funding to help out this cost.  
 
Over the next few weeks excluding the two weeks of deer hunting, we hope to get much of 
the maintenance work done.  Once all the farm fields are clear we will begin our signage. 
 
The sale of Trail Permits does not alone cover the cost of maintaining our trail system and 
the numerous other expenses incurred on an annual basis by your local snowmobile club. 
We are fortunate in that we have volunteers that help organize and schedule various 
fundraisers to help offset costs, but we could use more help especially when most of the 
current volunteers are seniors. 
 
You will see from the trail permit prices as shown below, there are no increases in prices 
for the upcoming snowmobile season over last year. The Classic Trail Permit was received 
extremely well again last year. The same rules apply this year as last with any sled, 1999 or 
older only requires the Classic Trail Permit. 
 
Show your support for snowmobiling, volunteer or bring your friends and attend a 
fundraiser. Remember, trails are brought to you by volunteers. 
 
With the holiday season fast approaching, may I take this opportunity to wish you and your 
family a Very Merry Christmas and extend all the Best Wishes for 2016. 
 
Have a safe and fun season of snowmobiling and hope to see you on the trails. 
 
Bernie Davy 
613-925-2261  E-mail: annber@xplornet.com 
 
 

http://www.grenvillesnow.ca/
mailto:annber@xplornet.com


 

Permit Outlets    Club Members with Permits  

Knapps Yamaha    Bernie Davy  
(Prescott)     613-925-2261 
613-925-5149 
 
Crossings Road & Trail Polaris  Classic Permit Purchases 
1000 Edward St North   Bernie Davy 
 Prescott, On.                                                 613-925-2261 
                                                                       District 1 Manager: John Boals 
      Morrisburg  
      613-543-3644 
            E-mail: info@district1ofsc.ca 
      
 
 
Permit Fees – Seasonal $260. Pre-season, up to December 1, 2015  $210, Seasonal to Nov 1,2015 
$180.00.. 
  3 day - $100. 
  7 day - $140. 

  Classic - $140 up to December 1st, $170 after.. 

            
 

CLUBHOUSE open Saturdays 

Calendar of Events            and Sundays, January to March 2016 

 
        November 7, 2015   Craft Show 9 a.m. – 3 p.m. 
   
        November 22, 2015            Dinner/Dance 2p.m. – 5 p.m. 
     

     January 24, 2016                Dinner/Dance- Starts 2 p.m.  
 

        February 7, 2016                        Super Breakfast – Starts 8:30 a.m.. 
 

     February 28, 2016             Dinner/Dance – Starts 2 p.m. 
 

     March 20, 2016   Dinner/Dance – Starts 2 p.m. 
 

     April 24, 2016   Dinner/Dance – Starts 2 p.m.    
 

     May 19, 20,21,22,23  Camping & Music Week-End 
 

 

General Monthly Meetings for 2015/16 – 2
nd

 Tuesday of each month (7 pm unless 

otherwise noted) November 10
th

, 2015, December 8
th

 2015 (Pot-luck @ 6:30), 

January 12
th 

2016, February 9
th

 2016, March 8
th

 2016, April 12
th

 2016 & May 

10
th

, 2016  

 

 

Everyone welcome to all events 
 

         Come on out and support your local club. 


